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Legislative File No:  2011-0263 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council Members 

 

FROM: Alan Buckenmeyer, Parks Operation Manager 

 

DATE: May 12, 2011 

 

SUBJECT: Fireworks Display Permit for the Festival of the Hills, June 29, 2011 

 

 

REQUEST: 

I would like to request that City Council approve a permit for Melrose Pyrotechnics, Inc., of Kingsbury 

Indiana, to provide a fireworks display for the Festival of the Hills on June 29, 2011 

 

BACKGROUND: 

Melrose Pyrotechnics has provided the fireworks display for the Festival of the Hills for the past 12 years.  

They are very safety conscious and have a perfect safety record at Borden Park with no accidents or 

injuries during any of their displays.  The company is easy to work with and complies with our Fire 

Department guidelines, recommendations, and inspections.  They provide the required insurance with the 

City of Rochester Hills named as also insured. 

 

The Fire Department has no objection to the issuance of a fireworks permit as long as their outlined 

safety conditions are met.  A memo is attached from the Fire Marshall is attached. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

I would like to recommend that City Council approve a permit for a fireworks display for Melrose 

Pyrotechnics, Inc., of Kingsbury, Indiana, for the Festival of the Hills on June 29, 2011 

 

 

 

 

 

 

APPROVALS: SIGNATURE DATE 

Department Review   

Department Director   

Mayor   

City Council Liaison   

 

http://www.rochesterhills.org/

